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HEARING AGENDA 

 
Docket Number: 23-32657-CON 

 
A Hearing Regarding MidState Medical Center’s Application for an 

Increase in Licensed Bed Capacity 
 

January 25, 2024 / 9:30 AM 

In Person: 
450 Columbus Boulevard 

Conference Room B – North 
Hartford, CT 06103 

 
Virtually via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88184726399?pwd=cWx5eUZuWEh4bjFLT0U1V0g2S3dvUT09 
Meeting ID: 881 8472 6399 

Passcode: 244520 
Dial in: +1 (305) 224-1968 

 
Technical Portion – 9:30 A.M.1 

Public Comment Sign-Up – Day of Hearing2 
Public Comment – 1:00 P.M.3 

 
Technical 

 
I. Convening of the Public Hearing 
II. Applicant’s Evidence 
III. Office of Health Strategy’s Questions 
IV. Closing Arguments 

 
Public 

 
V. Public Comment 
VI. Closing Remarks 
VII. Public Hearing Adjourned 

 
1 The term “technical portion” means that OHS will only take testimony and evidence from the Applicant and, if 
applicable, other parties and/or intervenors, during that time. The public is welcome to observe the technical portion, 
however, public comment will not commence until 1:00 P.M., provided the technical portion has been completed 
and subject to any other orders that may have been issued in this proceeding. Anyone who is unable to provide 
public comment during the hearing is welcome to submit comments in writing to OHS at CONcomment@ct.gov, 
subject to any limitations established by the Notice of Hearing or by the presiding hearing officer.  
2 Individuals wishing to provide public comment may sign-up either in person or in the Zoom chat function. If by 
Zoom, individuals should only provide their name, affiliation (if applicable), and contact information. 
3 Public comment will start at this time provided the technical portion of the hearing has concluded. 
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